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February 17, 2021 

Via Email only: michael.catlett@azag.gov 

 

Michael S. Catlett, Esq. 
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
SOLICITOR GENERAL’S OFFICE 
2005 N. Central Avenue 
Phoenix, AZ 85004 
 

Re: Response to Legislator Request for Investigation Pursuant to A.R.S. § 41-194.01 

 

Dear Mike: 

Thank you for allowing Pima County until February 18 to respond to your February 9 letter. On February 
16, the Pima County Board of Supervisors reconsidered its prior adoption of an eviction moratorium, which was 
adopted February 2, and voted to rescind it. Accordingly, although Pima County believes the moratorium adopted 
February 2 does not violate state law, the February 9 request for an investigation under A.R.S. § 41-194.01 is now 
moot. 

In the event your office disagrees with this position, and believes an investigation should still be 
conducted, please notify me immediately so that Pima County can provide a substantive response. 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Andrew L. Flagg 
Chief Civil Deputy County Attorney  
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